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Langer Heinrich Mine Update  

Paladin Energy Ltd (Paladin or the Company) provides the following update regarding the Langer 
Heinrich Mine (LHM).  

The Company is pleased to report that the LHM plant has been restarted following the planned 
November shutdown. During the shutdown, routine plant maintenance activities and a number of 
improvement works were completed. 

The shutdown also allowed the operation to build its on-site water storage which is expected to 
provide a buffer to better manage ongoing water balance at the LHM.       

Paladin will provide an update on the performance of the LHM plant following the shutdown in its 
December 2024 Quarterly Activities Report, expected to be released on 22 January 2025. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Directors of Paladin Energy Ltd. 
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Forward-looking statements 
This announcement contains certain forward-looking statements with respect to Paladin’s business 
and operations, market conditions, results of operations and financial condition which reflect Paladin’s 
views held as at the date of this announcement. All statements, other than statements of historical or 
present facts, are forward-looking statements and generally may be identified by the use of forward-
looking words such as ‘guidance’, ‘foresee’, ‘likely’, ‘potential’, ‘anticipate’, ‘believe’, ‘aim’, ‘estimate’, 
‘expect’, ‘intend’, ‘may’, ‘target’, ‘plan’, ‘forecast’, ‘project’, ‘schedule’, ‘will’, ‘should’, ‘seek’ and other 
similar words or expressions. These forward-looking statements include, but are not limited to, 
statements about Paladin’s expectations for FY2025. Forward-looking statements are not guarantees 
of future performance and are subject to inherent known and unknown risks, uncertainties, 
assumptions and other factors, many of which are beyond the control of Paladin, its related bodies 
corporate and their respective officers, directors, employees, advisers or representatives. Important 
factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from those in the forward-looking statements 
include, but are not limited to: fluctuations in commodity prices; the impact of political instability on 
economic activity and uranium supply and demand; operating hazards, natural disasters, severe 
storms and other adverse weather conditions; and a shortage of skilled labour and construction 
materials, equipment and supplies. 

Investors are strongly cautioned not to place undue reliance on any forward-looking statements. 
Actual results or performance may vary materially from those expressed in, or implied by, any forward-
looking statements. All information included in this announcement, including any forward-looking 
statements, speak only as of the date of this announcement and, except as required by law or 
regulation, Paladin does not undertake to update or revise any information or forward-looking 
statements contained in this announcement, whether as a result of new information, future events, 
or otherwise. 

 


